
Asewstant Arromuany Gansu. 

Bashingion 20530 

  

November 7, 190% 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The Attorney General has asked me to reply to 

your recent letter concerning your request that, certein 

Warren Comeission docunents pertaining to the late David We 

Ferrie be released to the public. 

At the time the Warren Commiasion wert out of : 

existence, it transferred ites records to the Hatienal Arohtves 
s0 that they could be permanently preserved and meade. eved lable, 

to the maximum extent possible, for research purposes. : 

The major portion ef the records of the Comianien 

has heen reviewed in accordance with guidelines establishtd . ooh 
bas hoon reviewed in secerdenoe Sith Gul delttee ee ecomerste 

ith regard $0 ie Co eee mets now being oeomented & a 

available to the public. We expect thet thie feview ill te. 
completed in a short time. ce 

We appreciate your interest in wanter ond 
want to thank you for the confidemos yor 
ing to the Attorney General. 

iE Hi
 

f 

 


